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We are so glad you have chosen to join 
us for our Christmas Eve Services here at 
The Chapel. Whether this is your first time 
with us or you are a regular attendee, we 
want to make sure you know how much we 
appreciate you being here today.
 
You can find us at www.thechapel.net, 
Facebook, Instagram, and The Chapel app 
if you would like to get connected or learn 
more about us. There are also connection 
cards in the holder below the seats. You can  
place them in the mailboxes at the doors as 
you exit or visit us at the Welcome Center to 
receive your free gift. 

Our desire is that the services today bring 
you the hope and joy that come with the 
greatest gift ever given - our Lord and 
Savior, Jesus Christ. Ultimately, we would 
love to become a place you call home and 
where you can discover Jesus’ plan for you 
to Believe, Grow, Serve, and Change Your 
World! 

We also want to invite you to come back in 
as we close out 2023 with a special message 
from our Online Pastor, Josh Lewis, and  
then start 2024 with our new series, “The 
Patriarch.” 

Thank you for being our guest today,

Brandon Holler, Senior Pastor

WELCOME



CONNECT

12/31: Christmas Cleanup, 
NO CHURCH-WIDE PM 
PROGRAMMING

1/3: Chapel MOMS Open 
Gym Play Date & FUSED 
Lock-In All Nighter

1/5: AMPD Late-Nighter

1/6: Prayer Works Room 
Anniversary Celebration

1/7: Chapel Kids Club, 
AMPD (Middle School), 
FUSED (High School), and 
Chapel Academy resume at 
new time: 6:00 - 7:30 PM

1/7 - 1/28: Life Group 
Signups Open

1/10: Chapel MOMS Spring 
Semester Starts

1/14: Chapel Kids Family 
Bingo Night

1/23 & 1/24: Chapel 
Women Bible Studies Start

LOOKING AHEAD
No matter where you are in your faith 
journey, we want to connect with you! We 
want to help you on your path to Believe, 
Grow, Serve, and Change Your World. Scan 
the QR Code to be directed to our staff page 
where you will find who to contact in each 
ministry.   




